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2018 

Peek into our class: 
 We are currently in our assessment window for reading and writing. 

Students are assessed individually to determine progress made since the 

beginning of second grade.  

 Students are beginning the Native American Unit. We will be studying the 

Woodland and Plains Indians. If you have a shoe box please send it to 

school with your child. Please no extra-large boxes. We will complete our 

dioramas before the Christmas Break.  

 

 Classroom Christmas Party 

Our Christmas Party will be on December 21st at 10:15.  

Let me know if you need any assistance: 

 

Christmas Party assignments: 

Snacks: Maddy’s family               Drink: Griffin’s family 

Craft: Ava’s family                Game: Arly’s family 

Paper Products:  Delanie’s family   Treat Bags: Volunteer?  

 

We are accepting donations for the treat bags. Also, I think 

we might need more than one game. If anyone has a neat 

idea for another game let me know.  
 

 

 
 

Classroom Work 

 Upcoming Events 

 December 21st 

Christmas Party 

 December 21st 

Early out 11:30. 

 December 22-

Januarry 7th  

Winter Break 

 January 8th 

school resumes 

 

 
 

Writing-Students will be writing 

narrative pieces before Christmas. 

We will write letters, make lists, 

and continue to practice nonfiction 

writing.   

Math 

We are working on adding two digit numbers. 

Students are learning to determine if they need 

to regroup and carry the one into the tens place. 

Examples: 

  32              43 

+ 19           + 25 


